
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 7/1/2011 2:31:17 PM
To: 'Deal, Matthew' (matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Hi there — two questions

Matthew -

Hi!

I have two questions for you - are you working on the gas raid thing? You know, the one where the 
budget that the gov just signed raids $155M from the EE gas programs? We have a fix that we plan to 
file today that I wanted to chat with you about if you are the one working on this.

Second - will there be an alternate on the current EE PD that establishes ex ante?

I hope you are well! Have a patriotic weekend.

yours,

sid

SB GT&S 0303429

mailto:matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov

